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Dear <<…….>>
October is breast screening awareness month! The NHS Breast Screening Programme saves 1300 lives every year through early cancer detection, leading to better outcomes.  Don’t miss out. Join the 1.5 million women (in the UK) just like you who have attended their Screening appointment in the last year. If you have already received a letter but not responded it is not too late. Please call the breast screening service today at the Hallamshire Hospital on 0114 271 1920 to book an appointment.  The screening involves two X-rays of each breast and takes around 10 minutes. For further information and videos, you can also visit the screening page on our website under the ‘services’ tab at: https://www.hillsborough-middlewood-doctors-gp.co.uk/.

